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On June 12, 2023, a meeting between representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real
Property Affairs and representatives of the World Bank Social Mission within the Real Estate Registration
Project, was held in Administration premises.

In addition to the FGA management, at the meeting participated Ms. Varalakshmi Vemuru, the Practice
Manager for the Social Sustainability and Inclusion Global Practice in the ECA region of the World Bank,
Ms. Selma Ljubijankié, Social Sustainability and Inclusion Global Practice from the World Bank Group
Office in Bosnia and Herzegovina and Mr. Bekim Imeri Senior Social Development Specialist from North



Macedonia.

During the meeting, participants discussed the achieved project results, past experiences and challenges
during including vulnerable groups in the activities of harmonization between cadastre and land registry, as
well as the taken measures to alleviate social differences during the project implementation.


http://www.tcpdf.org

